
       1407 W. North Temple, Suite 310 
         Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 
 
 
December 6, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 09-035-15 / Docket No. 12-035-67 
 Docket No. 14-035-31 / Docket No. 16-035-01 
 Q3 2016 Energy Balancing Account (EBA) Report 
 
Further to the Company’s filing of the Q3 2016 EBA Report on November 30, 2016, the 
Company now provides a supplemental confidential work paper entitled “Accounting Detail - 
EBA Q3 2016 1st SUPP CONF” which, at the request of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU), 
has been updated to include missing dollar information for qualifying facility (QF) resources 
(specifically the tab entitled “Actual NPC 2016”, row 244 through 285).  Confidential 
information is provided subject to Utah PSC Rule 746-100-16. 

Informal inquiries may be directed to Bob Lively at (801) 220-4052. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities (DPU) 
 


